
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Challenge Partners Review 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 6.3 ~ 25th June 2021 

Sports Day 
Today we look forward to Sports’ Day in KS1.  At 
the time of writing, the event is going ahead!  
Hopefully the weather holds out. 
 
The event, like the KS2 Sports Day on Tuesday 
next week, will be live streamed with the link on 
Google Classroom. 
 
Let’s wish the children the very best of luck as 
they compete in the various races and events, 
celebrating all that they have achieved in their PE 
lessons this year. 

 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 Rec :      James and Michal                                                    

Year 1:  Octavia and AJ                                                 

Year 2:   Boyce and Leila 

Year 3:   Erin and Tommy 

Year 4:   Mya and Zoe  

Year 5:   Leo and Jasmin                                                 

Year 6:   Juliana and Lilianna 

This week we welcomed our Challenge Partners visitors to St Osmund’s.  This is a partnership we have 
bought into at our school that sees us benefit from an annual review of the school’s Quality of Education, 
Provision and Outcomes, as well as Leadership at all Levels, including Governance. 
 
The review team was made up of an expereinced Ofsted Inspector, and two serving senior leaders from 
schools across the country working with our staff to evaluate our school.  I absolutely love this process as it 
provides verification and challenge in terms of our ‘Whats Working Wells’ and our ‘Even Better Ifs’, forming 
a crucial part of our school self evaluation. 
 
I am so pleased to say that the review team recognised so many positives in our school about our children’s 
behaviour, attitudes to learning, and general enthusiasm for school life.  The full report will be published on 
our school website in the next two weeks, I will let you know when. 

Preloved Uniform 
The PSA now have a small stock of preloved 
uniform which we are selling to raise funds for the 
school. Thank you to all those who have kindly 
donated outgrown uniforms and school shoes, any 
items of uniform that can be sold on is always 
gratefully received. 
Below is a link to the page of the school website 
where you click to view the stocklist and contact 
for making an order. 
https://www.st-

osmunds.wilts.sch.uk/home/welcome-1/physical-

education-2014 

 

Recycle Old Toys 
Do you know that broken Hasbro toys and L.O.L Surprise! can 
be recycled?   
 
Hasbro toys such as broken Nerf toys, Littlest PetShop, My 
Little Pony, Transformers, Play-Doh etc of any material (wood, 
Plastic or metal) but no battery operated or electronic toys 
please and L.O.L Surprise including packaging and accessories 
can be recycled for charity. 
 
A group of volunteers who recycle waste in Salisbury through 
various TerraCycle schemes are in the process of raising 
money to support a UK registered charity, Medic to Medic, 
who support Healthcare workers in Malawi and can help you 
recycle these items.   
 
Please email them recycle4m2m@gmail.com for more 
information. 
 

https://www.st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk/home/welcome-1/physical-education-2014
https://www.st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk/home/welcome-1/physical-education-2014
https://www.st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk/home/welcome-1/physical-education-2014
mailto:recycle4m2m@gmail.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 
29/06/21 ~ KS2 Sports Day (AM) 

06/07/21 ~ Paultons Park - 😊 

07/07/21 ~ Staff vs Parents II ~ Rounders and Picnic ~ 3:45pm – POSTPONED ☹ 

09/07/21 ~ International Day – POSTPONED ☹ 
12/07/21 ~ Year 6 Residential to Simonsbath 

19/07/21 ~ Family BBQ and Parents vs. Staff Netball - 😊 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

You should receive a letter today regarding the class memory 

magnetic memo board which the PSA will be selling for only 

£3.50.  Proceeds from the sales will go towards more projects 

that the PSA fund for the children. 

http://www.twitter.com/

